
 

 

 
 

School Meals at Deptford Park School 
 

Our new school meals provider from April 2023 is Nourish.  They offer 
high quality meals as well as special menus for celebrations and 

festivals.  Click the link below for our latest menu. 
 

Our Menu from April 2023 
 

School Dinners can be paid for by putting the correct money in an 
envelope with your child/ren’s name and class on and handing it to the 

staff on the school gates.  You will be sent a receipt by text. 
 

Children in our Reception classes, Year 1 and Year 2 classes are 
entitled to a free lunch.  For children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 there is a 

charge of £2.50 per day or £12.50 per week.  Dinners should be paid for 
in advance. 

 
If your child would prefer to have a packed lunch, please ensure that 
your child has a balanced and healthy meal with no fizzy drinks, fruit 

juices, squash or sweets. 
 

Please note that children should not bring hot food for their packed 
lunch. 

 
 
 

https://www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Nourish-Menu-Summer-Autumn-2023.pdf

